Dear Friendly Neighbors,

I hope this note finds you well! As we strive to keep our neighborhood clean and enjoyable for
everyone, | wanted to gently remind all pet owners to please clean up after their furry friends.

It would be greatly appreciated if each of us could do our part to ensure that our sidewalks and
shared spaces remain tidy. This helps to maintain the beauty of our community and keeps it safe

for all residents and pets.
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation!

Warm regards,
Your Neighbor



